
NOTICE OF EXTENSION AND 
RE-CERTIFICATION OF TAX ROLLS

Tracy Scott Drake, Property Appraiser, pursuant of 
Florida Statute 193.122(2), hereby serves notice that 
on March 26, 2024, all required extensions to, and 
the second certification of the 2023 tax rolls in Clay 
County, were completed.  

Honorable Tracy Scott Drake, 
Property Appraiser


